
● Examinations are required by law upon original entry into school and in 
the 7th and 11th grades. Parents are requested to have these 
examinations done during the summer months by family physicians. 
Reports of these examinations are due at the opening of school in 
September.  

● Temporary or permanent health problems should be reported to the 
school. The school will report to the parents in writing or by phone call any 
deviations from normal health that are discovered or suspected in school. 
Physical Examination Form (MEH-1) 

https://www.philasd.org/studentplacement/wp-content/uploads/sites/19/2017/07/Report-of-Physical-Examination-Form_MEH1.pdf

